
 

 

DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13  
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 

Regular Meeting      September 26, 2022 

 

 

FOR DISCUSSION: 

 

Subject:  District Leadership Council 
 
The Strategic Plan recommended the development of a District Leadership 
Council based on the feedback received in the data gathering process conducted 
by the District’s consultants.  The same group of staff has returned this year to 
continue their work into the 2022-2023 school year. 
 
I have recently met with the group and will share with you the topics that were 
discussed during the meeting. 

 
 
 


